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2 December – Friday 

Jump Rope for Heart Day 

 

13 December – Tuesday 

Christmas Carols here at 

school 5.30pm 

 

14 December – Wednesday 

Presentation Day 

commencing  

 

16 December – Friday 

Last day for all students  

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 December 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  

We empower them with 

the knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling 

them to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School 

is a great school.  Join us. 

 

‘Disco - Country Western Outback’   
I think the photos sum up our disco! 
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From the Principal’s desk 
The first day of Summer is here! 

 

There’s been lots of excitement in the school during the past week with the disco and the fun day 

yesterday. 

 

The disco was fantastic and the students’ behaviour was also excellent. Thank you everyone. 

Yesterday’s water fun day was also very successful. We will do a report and include pictures in next 

week’s newsletter. 

 

Our transition day was a lot of fun, even though it may have been a little ‘scary’ for our Year 2 

students. 

 

Today was our last day of Ethics. We have loved having all our ethics volunteers over the years and 

we would love to thank Mrs Jepson and Mrs White for their dedication to our small school. We bid 

both of these wonderful ladies good bye today as they move onto a life that doesn’t involve school. 

Thanks again ladies. 

 

Tomorrow is our Jump Rope for Heart Day – which will be a lot of fun. Students will be wearing RED 

with the exception of school hat and school shoes. If you have been collecting donations, please 

return them to school on Friday. Remember it is pies/sausage rolls/or fetta and spinach triangles only 

at the canteen for lunch. Recess will be as usual. 

 

Next week is a quieter week as we rest for the following week when we have Christmas Carols here 

at school on Tuesday 13th, remember to bring your picnic, blanket and voices. Wednesday 14th is 

our Presentation Day starting at 10:00 and finishing with Santa. Please bring a plate of food to share 

for morning tea. Then on Wednesday night (14th), it’s the Year 6 Farewell, hosted by the Year 5 

students. Finally, on the last day, Friday 16 December, we will have the cutting of the Year 6 Farewell 

cake! 

 

Attached to this newsletter are the raffle tickets for each family. Please sell and return them to 

school before Tuesday 13 December. Thank you to those who have sent items along for the 

hamper. If you haven’t as yet, please do so as soon as possible so we can start putting them 

together. Thank you in advance 
 

Vicki Roach 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No birthdays in the school 

community this coming week      

“On a Board” 

Merit Award recipients 
Riley, Vada, Marlee and Brett 

 

Beeeees Knees recipients   
Sapphire, Grace and Blu 

 

 

Congratulations Blu on being drawn for a free lunch form the canteen 

RAK (Random Act of Kindness) recipients   
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P&C Association: 
Next meeting is 2023  
The P&C will be having their annual Christmas Hamper raffle.  The hampers are made from your kind 

donations.   We are about to start organising them again, so please send along or drop your donation 

to school as soon as possible.  RAFFLE TICKETS ARE ATTACHED TO THIS NEWSLETTER 
 

Canteen: 
December 2 is Pies ONLY                              

December 9 is Sausage Sizzle ONLY  

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Term 3    Volunteer    Cake  

Friday 2 December   Mary       Nicole 

Friday 9 December   Chrissy     Chrissy & Nicole 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR AREA! 
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ADVERTISING 


